
Stonewall Democrats of San Antonio
General Membership Meeting

Luby's Cafeteria on Main
July 21, 2014

Meeting called to order at 6:33 pm

Introductions were made of candidates.  Allen Castro has been reinstated to the SDSA 
board.

Guest speakers concerning the Free Medical Clinic that is being geared towards the 
LGBT community. A survey was created to assess medical needs and distributed.  The 
clinic will be manned by local medical students. At first, the clinic will be a primary care 
clinic then to expand to other areas of LGBT concerns.

Secretary”s Report: The June general meeting minutes were distributed. And approved.

Treasurer's report: Balance, $12,847.43

August 4th, yard signs can be put out for candidates.   We have $5,100 in our elections 
budget for distribution.  $3,000 will go to candidates and the rest will go towards an AD 
in the CURRENT.   Thanks for all the donations.

Membership committee:   138 current members

Events:  The September 20th Comedy Show will be held at the Esperanza Center.  Vickie 
Shaw will be the entertainment.  Tickets are $30.00,  Sponsorship levels are $100, $250, 
$500 and $1000.   Esperanza will  have a cash bar.

Old Business:  Gay Pride was a success

New Business: The November election is coming up. We need to get our base out.
Announcements: NEDM”s new office is now open. The office is shared with 
Battleground Texas.

Elena Guajardo and Eduardo Juarez will end their terms as co-chairs at the end of this 
year – please submit applications for anyone that would like to fill these positions – also 
the endorsement committee co-chairs Dan Graney and Linda Libby will be stepping 
down and we need to fill the positions as well.

Kudos to Elena and Eduardo and Dan and Linda.
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm


